
 

 

Enquiries: Ursula Mathonsi                                                                  Email: ursulam@pseta.org. 

 

10 July 2025 

STRICTLY CONFIDENTIAL 

Dear Sir / Madam 

 

CANCELLATION OF TENDER-PRO02/PSETA/11: APPOINTMENT OF A SUITABLE 
SERVICE PROVIDER TO PROVIDE PROJECT MANAGEMENT SERVICES FOR A 36-
MONTH PERIOD  

 

1. Please note that the PSETA has decided to cancel the tender mentioned above. The 

reason is that the validity period has lapsed. 

2. PSETA trust that you will continue to participate in the procurement opportunities offered 

by the SETA. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

_______________________ 

Ms Bontle Lerumo 

PSETA Chief Executive Officer 
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